
 

 

 

Notice 

 

Dear Customer(s) 

 

All esteemed customers are informed that from now onwards, Deposit 
Advice will be issued in lieu of Deposit Receipt for term deposits made 
by you. This Deposit advice will be at par with regular Deposit Receipt. 
We appreciate your understanding and support in this matter. Please 
reach out to your nearest branch for further information. 

 

                                                                                                           
Branch manager 


